
Whaddon Village Plan for 2022 - can you help? 

 

 

 

The last Village Plan was completed in 2013 and most of the recommendations arising from it have 

now been completed. Our plan should be updated regularly but because of Covid we are running a 

year or so later than we had originally wanted. 

To do this, we need to look at the village and set ourselves some new challenges and objectives to 

improve our quality of life over the next few years. It’s important that the plan reflects the views of 

everyone so we are looking for volunteers to join us in developing the next plan for 2022. It’s a great 

opportunity for us to say what we do and don’t want in the village. We need a good cross section of 

people on the plan team so that it represents all ages, all village locations and any special interest 

groups or clubs.  

So if you hanker after an tropical swimming pool or a superstore in Whaddon and are interested in 

getting involved, then please call Lee Ginger on 07850 252015 or email lee.ginger@btinternet.com  
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